VILLAGE OF WAVERLY

Now that winter weather is back again, the
Waverly Water Board
would like to remind you:

1. If you have a flre hydrant in front of your house or adjacent to
your property, please keep it clear of snow.

2. If you are planning to leave your house unattended for the
winter months, have your water turned off at the curb to
prevent possible freezing of pipes and water damage to your
property and a large water bill.

3. It is the responsibility of each homeowner to protect the
water meter from damage due to freezing.




